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(Neb.)- Chadron FBLA To Take Donations For National Guard Food Drive

By: Roxie Graham-Marski Posted at: 12/12/2012 11:28 AM
 (Chadron)-The FBLA Cake Raffle has become a tradition at basketball games.  For $1.00 you receive
5 chances at one of five cakes. The money from the raffles has always gone to support members of
FBLA and their quest to attend State Leadership Conference.  

 However, this Saturday, December 15th.  The FBLA Cake Raffle will participate in the Nebraska National Guard Canned
Food Drive.  One can of food for one ticket in the cake raffle.  Of course you can still purchase a ticket in which all money
raised will purchase food for the canned food drive. 

 The FBLA looks forward to everyone coming out and supporting Cardinal Basketball this weekend and bring your food
items to enter the FBLA Cake Raffle. 

(Questions? Comments? E-mail news@chadrad.com.)
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